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With the end of the folk
style season comes the
beginning of the
freestyle and greco
season!  The olympic
styles are a great
change of pace from
folk style and there are
a lot of skills that get
honed in these styles
that will help in folk
style!
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PRE SEASON STARTS CLUBS IN FULL SWING ANNANDALE DUALS

Get your USA wrestling
card because that is all
you need to attend Apple
Academy at Fairfax,
Gunston at Hayfield and
AWC at Wakefield.  Off
season training makes
winter champions and
these local clubs will help
you become a champion
on and off the mat!

Several of our wrestlers
competed for Arlington
Wrestling Club in the
Annandale Duals.  The
club team took 3  by
only a few points. But
most importantly these
wrestlers all scored
points, supported each
other and had fun!  
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Cambyses Khani, Logan
Futrell , Neil Alleman,
Charlotte Bowman and
Basheer Hadi were
honored at the NRWCA
Banquet.  Cambyses
and Basheer were
honored as region
cahmpions. Neil,
Charlotte and Logan
were honored as region
placers!
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WRESTLERS HONORED FUTURE PATRIOTS CONCESSIONS!

The Williamsburg Middle
School wrestling team hit
the mat for their
culmunating wrestling
event early in march.  The
team did great with
several future patriots
earning medals under the
tudilige of Coach AJ
Gavin, Yorktown Alumni!

As a final fundraiser,
Team Yorktown ran the
concession stand at the
Middle School County
Meet. It was a great
opportunity to connect
with future wrestlers and
support the growth of
youth wrestling in
Arlington!


